
Statement – Sarajevo, 26/05/97

Statement
of the Presidency of Bosnia and Herzegovina
The Presidency of Bosnia and Herzegovina has held today its 18th session in the premises of the Electrical
Engineering Faculty in Lukavica.

The Presidency discussed the open issues on the Law on the Central Bank, proposal for the budget of Bosnia and
Herzegovina as well as a preparation for the meeting of the Steering Board for implementation of the Dayton
Agreement which will be held on Friday, 30 May 1997 in Portugal.

After the six hours’ exhaustive discussion it was agreed that the session about these and other items on the
agenda be continued on Wednesday, 28 May 1997.
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